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NORFOLK LAW LIBRARY 

TO: SEAALL Scholarship Committee members; 
Herbert E. Cihak 
Georgiana Gekas Wellford 
Pamela D. Williams 

FROM: Jean Holcomb, chair ~ 

RE: final committee business 

DATE: July 6, 1992 

Enclosed you will find a copy of a letter send to the incoming 
SEAALL Newsletter Editor Jim Gates regarding Paul Pruitt's 
manuscript which is 25 pages long with 10 pages of end notes! 

I called Kathy Heberer today to check on whether the other winners 
had send her reports. All have met this requirement with the 
exception of the two who will be attending AALL related activities 
later this month. 

I know that the membership appreciates the efforts you have taken 
on their behalf this year through your service on this committee. 
I too wish to thank you for making my responsibility as Chair such 
a pleasant one. I look forward to working with you again in the 
future and hope to see you in San Francisco. 
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